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August 28, 1981

M. John R
23 Crnnherrv ser
Erookiyn; New Tork 11201

Dear Artist,

Thank you for submitting slides of your work for congidsracion by

the MARTA Arcs Council. An unusually large number of responses were

received; and the Counvil was impressed by the quality of effort and

creativity represente

The Council has made a special effort to conduct a 41l and objective

review of every submittal. Due to the number and quality of the
cress. as uell as the uique character of the YARIL station spaces

in which che work will be placed, the selection process has been

hns comsuming and the final cholces dLfficult to dec

We zegret to agviss that your entry has not been chosen for further

consideration for the project

Your entry is being returned herewith. Ve wish to thank you again

for your participation. We sppreciate your interest in Atlanta, and

in cthe MARTA program.

Sincerely,
I o (alle—
Demnis Ballou

Aéslocant General Manager
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